
Greetings SULC community:

As we enjoy this holiday season and prepare to welcome the New Year, I 
reflect on the numerous ways the Southern University Law Center (SULC) 
has been enriched by our extraordinary alumni, faculty, staff, students, and 
friends, all of whom exemplify the spirit of this institution.

As another year draws closer, many of you are probably preparing for this 
festive season. The holiday season is truly special as it offers a pause from the 
hustle and bustle of our everyday routines. During this time of the year, we can 
enjoy the company of family and friends, which is often missing throughout the rest 
of the year.

I encourage you to take a moment to reflect on the special memories we have created 
together and cherish the relationships we have worked hard to build over the years. 
 
In the spirit of this joyful time, it is important to take a moment to remember and 
keep in our thoughts and prayers those who have experienced loss or faced tragedy, 
including other faculty, staff, and their families. 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to the SULC administrators, faculty, and staff 
for your tremendous daily effort to ensure the well-being of our students. Your hard 
work is deeply appreciated. Thank you for your dedication and support, the pride you 
have shown in SULC, and your significant contributions to the success of our great 
institution. 

I wish you a Merry Christmas on behalf of my wife, Pamela, and me. We hope this 
holiday season is enjoyable and safe and that the New Year brings you good health, 
happiness, and prosperity.  

With Great Appreciation,

Alvin R. Washington


